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PO Box 1088
Port Orchard WA 98366-0019



Dear Prospective Sponsor,
First and foremost, I would like to take an opportunity to thank you in advance, for taking time out of your busy schedule to read this letter and consider our needs. 
The Titans Fastpitch organization is a group of select softball teams comprised of athletes throughout the Kitsap Peninsula, and adjacent communities. Our teams represents a diversity of backgrounds that make up our county and surrounding areas.  We were founded in 2012, with a goal of providing young athletes an opportunity to excel at the game they love into the collegiate level, while embracing life lessons during the journey.
As an organization that strives to provide our athletes with an opportunity to learn, embrace discipline, and experience the importance of teamwork – we are gratified when local businesses and individuals show their support of our efforts.  With the ever increasing costs in todays economy, it’s increasingly difficult to provide equipment, facilities, and opportunities to participate in competitive tournaments while still keeping it within range of families to pay. While we are asking the athletes to help with their own fundraising as well, to instill a sense of pride and ownership throughout the club,  we are in need of sponsorship assistance in making this organization a success. That is why we are turning to you, with the hope that you will support our organization in assisting us to maintain our program dedicated to our youth. We do not turn young women away for lack of financial means. 
We are asking for your support and hope that you will be able to assist our program through a sponsorship or donation.  Sponsorships or donations of any amount are graciously accepted and very appreciated.




We are a non-profit organization and donations are tax-deductible. Our Tax ID is 81-3768842 for your records of this donation.  
· All business sponsorships of $500 or more will have their logo on our team banner which will be displayed at all games, as well as listed on our organization website, www.kitsaptitans.com
· Sponsorships of $1000 or more will have a large logo on our banner, as well as on the organization website.
For any additional information, please contact me at (360) 710-9355 or our Secretary/Treasurer, Steph Hynek at (360) 440-6637.
Respectfully,
Bobby Lawrence



Director, Kitsap Titans
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